
It is with great sadness that we have to inform members 
that 

Harry Woods 

passed away today, 6th November 2020. 

 

Harry was a long serving member of the club and was 
Honorary Senior a few years ago. 

 

 He was one of the oldest, if not the oldest member of 
the club. 

 

The funeral is on Tuesday 17th November, but they are 
keeping it to close family only. 

 

The Proprietor, Paul Lander, Captains, Vice Captain, Lady 
President and members of Alder Root send their sincere 

condolences to Harry’s family 


